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P.C.A.H.A. 2023-2024 BULLETIN #9 
 
 

DATE:   January 15th, 2024 
 
TO:   The Presidents 
   PCAHA Member Associations/Leagues 
   PCAHA Managing Directors/League Managers 
 
FROM:   Melanie Earland 
   PCAHA President 
 
SUBJECT:   Tournament during PCAHA Playoffs 
 
   
================================================================================  
 
We have a lot of teams traveling during our playoffs.  Please send the following to your teams attending a 
tournament during playoffs. 
 
 
We must remind you that your tournament is during our league playoffs. All playoff games must be 
rescheduled before your departure.  All efforts should be made to complete as many games as possible 
before departing or immediately upon your return.  The deadlines for completion of each playoff round are 
not negotiable.  Failure to complete a playoff series in the timeframes set out in the playoff format, will 
result in forfeiture of the series, thus relegating your team to the President's Series until the end of play. 
 
 
Further, for a team that is traveling, they MAY NOT extend their trip.  If they are travelling out-of-province 
or their last out-of-town (but in B.C.) game is late in the final day, they are permitted 1 travel day on each 
end of the tournament.  So if their tournament ends on Feb 12th, they may be required to play on the 
14th. 
 
 


